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From: "James R. Powers" <jimpowers44@gmail.com>
To: "Charles Loveday" <lovedayc@charter.net>, "Marlene Potter"
<marlene.potter@crossvilletn.gov>

Cc
Date: Thursday January 12 2017 2:59:41PM

CLC

Charles and Marlene,

I think it is now time to resign from the Lake Commission. The City election is over and I am still
unable to get around very well. I have been keeping up with the minutes of the meetings and I think
George will make a good commissioner. I remember we nominated him once before to only get shot
down by the council. Please be forceful in the nomination this time. If I can help with anything
(within my limitations), please call on me. I will make my resignation effective today, January 12,
2017. It has been a pleasure serving with all of the commission. Please give my best regards to all.

Sincerely,

Jim Powers
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